
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 28, 2022 

 

Dear Grade 7 and 8 families, 

The year has been flying by and it is time to plan for our Grade 8 Graduation.  Our Graduation ceremony will 

be held on Tuesday, June 21st at 5:30 pm in the school gymnasium. Cake and refreshments will be served after 

the ceremony.  

There will be a limit of four guests per student and tickets will be sent home in June. Should you not need all 

four of your spots please return the tickets to the school so that we may distribute them to other families. 

Graduation photos will be taken at the school on Wednesday, April 20th.   

Information regarding the purchase of grad-wear/spirit wear will be coming home this week. 

Volunteers! Our Grade 7 students will be part of the volunteering team. However, we are looking for a few 

grade 7 parents/guardians to “pay it forward” and help with the set up, refreshments and clean up of our 

graduation ceremony.  If you are interested in helping, please email Mme Hendel at 

shannon.hendel@granderie.ca. 

 

Thank you, 

The grade 7/8 teachers. 
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